
Information for the attendees of the 2025 Hartness House Workshop 

 

 The 2025 Hartness House Workshop will take place on 7/24/25 at the Hartness House 
Inn at 30 Orchard St., Springfield, VT (near Exit 7 on I-91). If it is clear, there will be 
observing up at the Stellafane sites as soon as it is dark. The Hartness Turret telescope is 
closed due to structural safety issues.  

 If you registered for the “Hartness House Daytime Session” breakfast will be served at 
8 a.m. and the presentations will start at 9 a.m. Your registration covers breakfast, lunch 
at 12:20 p.m. and the cocktail hour at 6:00 p.m. There will be a series of 9 presentations 
throughout the day, 3 breaks and access to the Hartness/Porter Museum of Amateur 
Telescope making in the underground rooms of the Hartness House. 

 If you registered for the “Hartness House Evening Session” session the event starts at 
6:00 p.m. Your registration covers the cocktail hour followed by dinner at 7:00 p.m. and 
the key-note presentation at 8:00 p.m. The day is scheduled to end at approximately 9:00 
p.m. 

 If you have any questions, please let us know:  
o Daniel Lorraine, DWLorraine@aol.com 
o Thomas Spirock, tspirock@gmail.com 

 


